
YOU ARE INVITED… 

“A Christmas Journey” 

December 12th, 13th, 14th 

 

First Presbyterian Church 

512 Old Mount Holly Road, Stanley 

fpcstanley.org     704.263.4275 

 

Experience the “Christmas Journey” 
as you walk through the Christmas Scenes 6:30 ‐ 8:00 

pm each night.  

Enjoy refreshments as you stroll  
through our Christmas Village. 


